
To Whom It May Concern: 

Please be advised that ___________________________ will be participating 
in the Sunshine Volleyball Classic tournament in Orlando, FL from Friday, 
March 12th  through Sunday, March 14th, 2021. Please excuse this student 
athlete from school and allow them to make-up any missed school work from 
these dates. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,  

Coach Sammy Torres 

*st7volleyball@gmail.com * www.st7volleyball.com  

"Train a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will not turn from it" Proverbs 22:6
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